
In 2022, we commemorate the 10th anniversary of the International Day of the Girl (IDG). 
In these last 10 years, there has been increased attention on issues that matter to girls 
amongst governments, policymakers and the general public, and more opportunities  

for girls to have their voices heard on the global stage. 
  

Girls around the world continue to face unprecedented challenges to their education, their 
physical and mental wellness, and the protections needed for a life without violence.

in Partnership with Bell Global Justice Institute 

Presents

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 
11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Virtual

The 10th Anniversary of 

The United Nations  
International Day of the Girl Child 

“OUR TIME IS NOW—OUR RIGHTS, OUR FUTURE”

For more information on how to join this virtual session, please contact  
Dr. Fidelis D’Cunha at 313-530-5488 or email fdcunha2@wcccd.edu


